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Gentlemen:

As indicated in the attached copy of a letter frr
Mr. Donald J. Broehl of Portland General Electric Comp _. s '

to Mr. R. H. Engelken of NRC Region V Office of Inspection :and Enforcement, all modifications to masonry walls at the
Plant required prior to the resumption of power oper- tions
were conpleted on July 12, 1930. The attached copy of Mr.
Engelken's latter to Mr. Goodwin indicates that Licensee's
actions have satisfied the terms of Mr. Engelken's immediate

iaction letter to Mr. Goodwin dated April 17, 1980 (NRC Staff jExhibit 24). Accordingly, the Plan' resumed power cperations
on July 20, 1980.

Sincerely,

/6k eL<'/J. w,
Ronald W. Johnso. |
Assistant Generft1 Counsel |

Attachments.
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July 12,1980

Trojan Nuclear Plant
Decket 50-344
License h?F-1

~.

Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Co: ission
Region V
Suite 202, Valnut Creek Plaza
1990 N. California Blvd.
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Sir:

All actions to be taken prior to resu=ption of power operations
as described in my letter of June 28, 1980 regarding LER 79-15
are cc=plete. Thus, we are in compliance with the require =ents
of your ,t=:ediate action letter of April 17, 1980 addressed to
P:. C. Goodwin, Jr. and hereby request clearance to resu e power,

operations.

Sincerely,
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c: Mr. Lynn Frank, Director
State of Oregon

; Department of Energy

Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief i
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Co==ission
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